
 
 

Friday 9th December 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

End of term arrangements - Christmas 

I will be writing to you again before we break up for the Christmas holidays with a series of updates and 

important information, and to wish you a peaceful holiday, but wanted to give you advanced notification 

of the arrangements for the end of term. 

As we have previously communicated to you, the dates in student planners are not correct. 

School closes on Friday 16th December for the holidays.  There will be some slight changes to the day for 

students on this date, and all students will finish at 1.55pm rather than the usual time of 3pm.   

School will then re-open on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 for the Spring Term, at the usual time of 8.30am. 

We will arrange for the bus pick-up time to be changed on 16th December for those students who catch 

the school bus. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mr J Mitchell 

Principal 

 


